Kimberly Gibbons

e
From: Cynthia Pierce
Sent: Wednesday, February 7, 2024 8:02 AM
To: Kimberly Gibbons
Subject: contractors

Need to change HVAC to Coria’s Heating and Air LLC, 504 Warren Rd. Erwin License# 35854 and plumber to
Ricky Simpson Plumbing 212 Sarason Place Vass 28394

Thanks again, CP



